Fort Bend County Engineering
FORT BEND COUNTY, TEXAS

Richard W. Stolleis, P.E.
County Engineer

October 30, 2018

Mr. Quincy Allen, P.E.

Texas Department of Transportation
7600 Washington Avenue

Houston, Texas 77007

RE:  Houston-Galveston Area Council 2018 Call for Projects

Dear Mr. Allen:

This letter documents Fort Bend County Engineering’s support for the following projects proposed
by the Texas Department of Transportation — Houston District for funding in the Houston-Galveston
Area Council 2018 Call for Projects.

e US 90A Access Management Project — Bamore Road to Harlem Road

¢ FM 1640 Access Management Project — Bamore Road to FM 762

e FM 762 Access Management Project — US 90A to FM 1640

e FM 1092 Access Management — FM 1092 from SH 6 to US 59 (169)

* SH 99 Segment D Widening — SH 99 from Harris County Line to FM 1093
e US90A/SH 99 Grade Separation — US 90A at SH 99

e US 90A Widening — FM 359 to SH 99

* FM518/FM 521 Overpass — FM 521 at FM 518 / Lake Olympia Boulevard

We look forward to working with TxDOT to complete these projects in our County. Additionally, we
encourage the inclusion of Richmond and Rosenberg in the implementation of the access
management projects within their city limits.

ichard W. Stolleis, P.E.
Fdrt Bend County Engineer

cc: Honorable Members of Commissioners Court
John Maresh, City Manager, City of Rosenberg
Terri Vela, City Manager, City of Richmond

301 Jackson St. | Richmond, TX 77469
Phone 281-633-7500



